
 
ROUNDWOOD HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

The next talk in the Roundwood Historical Society’s 2018 Series will take place on 

Tuesday, April 10th at 8pm in the Roundwood Parish Hall.  The title of the talk is 

“The story of Josephine Heffernan’s Bracelet” and will be given by historian Brian 

White. Brian is Chairperson of Bray Cualann Historical Society and was directly 

involved in the detective and research work required to solve the mystery of the  

bracelet. 
 

Brian will discuss Josephine Heffernan, who had established two careers before 

deciding to go to America, where she joined the US Army as a nurse and served 

with distinction in WW1.  In 2002 her WW1 bracelet was found in a schoolyard in 

Rimacourt, France, which sparked a 15 year global wide investigation generating a 

lot of press and TV coverage in Ireland and France including the History Show 

which was aired on the 18th November 2017. 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 10th April at 8pm. The entrance fee for 

members is €3 and for non-members is €5 – payable at the door. 
 
 
 
 
 


